

NERA Spring Meeting Update

Just a reminder that our spring meeting will take place next week, March 13-15 2017. If you haven't already registered, please do so by visitinghttp://www.regonline.com/nera2017. We look forward to joining you all, and would like to note that attire for the meeting will be business casual--no jackets, no ties required. See you in Baltimore!

Click here to view the latest version of the meeting agenda.

Northeastern Regional Association of State Agricultural Experiment Station Directors (NERA)

http://nerasaes.org

14 East Farm Road

Aquaculture Center

University of Rhode Island

Kingston, RI 02881

Executive Director, Dr. Richard C. Rhodes III: (401) 874-2468

Coordinator, David Leibovitz: (401) 874-4801

Please do not reply directly to this MailChimp message.